
Our Mission: 
To identify and strengthen leaders so that every congregation

makes new and mature disciples for Jesus Christ.

West Regional Commission Cancelled

Unfortunately, due to the impending storm and the necessary preparations
which many of us find ourselves in the midst of, Regional Convener and
Vice-Moderator of the Presbytery, Rev. Libby Shannon made the decision
earlier today to cancel the West Regional Commission meeting scheduled for
this Thursday, September 7th at First Dunedin Presbyterian Church. There
are currently no plans to reschedule the meeting.  

Again, if you have questions, need to report a problem, or need other
support from the Presbytery Staff, please feel free to contact us:

Patrice Hatley, Coach and Coordinator

(863) 206 1004 (cell)
patrice@pbty.com

David Baker, Stated Clerk and Director of Communications

(804) 513 9057 (cell)
statedclerk@pbty.com

In Christ,

Rev. Dave Baker
Stated Clerk and Director of Communications
Presbytery of Tampa Bay
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